
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 7/8/2014 2:20:20 PM 
To: Brown, Allison (allison.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) (allison.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Lunch or coffee? 

Allison 

I understand you aren't able to go to NARUC next week - sorry. 

Could we get lunch sometime later in July? We haven't had a chance to talk much previously. 

I'm the regulatory coordinator for Gas Operations at PG&E, and I'd like to get up to speed on 
your interests and how we might make sure you are getting what you need from us. 

Let me know if you're willing to meet and I can work with your office on scheduling. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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